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The school held a one day induction seminar on 31
st
 July 2013 for all new staff both teaching and 

non-teaching. The induction was meant to allow the staff settle down quickly and offer the much 

needed services to our clients. The Director (Ag) thanked the staff for their active participation 

during the exercise. 

 


